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DELIVERED ELECTRONICALLY 

 

August 27, 2019  

  

Mr. Claudio Fort 

Rutland Regional Medical Center 

160 Allen Street 

Rutland, VT 05701 

 

 

RE: Docket No. GMCB-019-18con, Replacement of CT Scanner and Related Renovations. Project Cost: 

$2,024,027. 

  

 

Dear Mr. Fort: 

   

Thank you for your August 14, 2019 letter informing the Board of information that was inadvertently misidentified 

in the Certificate of Need (CON) application for the above referenced project. Specifically, the CT scanner you 

intended to purchase was accurately represented in the vendor quote as a 128-slice unit not a 64-slice unit as stated 

in the narrative portion of the application. Based on your August 14th letter, the Board requested additional 

information on August 21, 2019, to which you responded to on August 22, 2019. 

 

As RRMC intended to purchase a 128-slice CT scanner, your letter dated August 21, 2019 confirmed that the 

information inadvertently misidentified in the narrative portion of the application has no impact on service 

contracts, annual operating expenses, and no change in the total project cost. 

 

Based on the information contained in your letters dated August 14 and August 22, 2019, correcting the 

misidentified information is a non-material change to the CON for the above-referenced project. Attached is a 

corrected Statement of Decision which changed only Findings of Fact No. 1 on page 1 of the Statement of Decision 

by replacing “GE Revolution ES 64-slice CT scanner” to read, “GE Revolution ES 128-slice CT scanner.” No 

corrections were needed to the CON document originally issued February 12, 2019. However, we have included a 

copy of the unchanged CON document as well.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 802-828-2918. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

s/  Donna Jerry  

Donna Jerry  

Senior Health Policy Analyst  

  

cc. Michael Barber, General Counsel 

  


